Diversity Discovery +



# NO SCHOOL THIS FRIDAY, MARCH 6. (STAFF DAY)

### This Week for Lunch:

<u>Monday</u>	<u>Tuesday</u>	<u>Wednesday</u>	<u>Thursday</u>	<u>Friday</u>
Chicken Fajita	Cheeseburger	Turkey Meatballs	Grilled Italian Chicken Patty	NO SCHOOL

# **Memory Books**

### Look in today's backpack mail for Memory Book order forms!

The book is full color with photos of students, staff, candid shots and autograph pages. And, this year, the cover has been designed by our own students! Please make checks payable to: Child Proof. All orders are due Thursday, March 12, 2015. Memory books are distributed the last week of school.

This is your time to order, extra books will NOT be available in June.

## Thank You, Coleman Family!

A special thank you to the Coleman family from the State Street Campus. The Coleman's own **Picture This Fun Photo Booth** and donated their services to our Bluemound Campus' Middle School Dance. The students really enjoyed the photo booth at the dance!

Families: check out <a href="http://picturethisfun.com">http://picturethisfun.com</a> and find Picture This Fun Photo Booth to find out more about these fun photo booths!



# Camp Invention

Last year's Camp Invention was a huge success. This incredible creative and investigative experience will be again open to our entire Woodlands Community. Students from both campuses are invited to be part of this great opportunity.

This year Camp Invention will be held at the Woodlands School - State Street Campus. 3121 W. State St. For more information please visit www.campinvention.org or take a look at Camp Invention in action at youtube.com/campinvention.



...this Sunday, March 8, by setting your clocks sheed ONE HOUR!

## Bake Sale

Once again, we will be holding our famous Bake Sale during parent-teacher conferences.

Bake Sale drop-off: Wednesday, March 11 from 8am till noon. This is a regular school day.

Bake Sale hours: Wednesday, March 11, from 4-8 pm

and Thursday, March 12, from noon-8pm.

We are still in need of bakers. Please return the form that was sent home last week, if you are able to donate delicious baked treats. You will receive one volunteer hour for each batch vou make.

## Parent-Teacher Conferences

This year conferences are scheduled for Wednesday. March 11 and Thursday, March 12. Wednesday will be a regular school day, and conferences will be held from 4-8 pm. There will be no school on Thursday, and conferences will be held from noon-8pm. All parents will meet with their child's homeroom teacher.

Please note, parents of students in grades 1-8 will participate in Portfolio Conferences led by the students. Parents of students in K4/K5 will have regular conferences, without children attending.

# Memory Book Covers

Congratulations to Alexander M. (8th gr.) and Evelyn S.G. (3rd gr). Their designs were chosen for the cover of the 2014-15 Memory Book.

A special thank you to all students who submitted beautiful cover designs. Unfortunately, we can't use them all.

Make sure you look in today's backpack mail for Memory Book order forms. All orders are due by March 12.

# **UWM Parent Survey**

All families will receive Parent Surveys during Parent-Teacher Conferences next week. This survey, from the UWM Office of Charter Schools, is designed to determine your level of satisfaction at Woodlands School. This year, UWM is asking you complete a survey for EACH child you have attending Woodlands (3 children = 3 surveys, 2 children = 2 surveys, etc.). These surveys are anonymous.

Please complete the survey(s) and return to the box outside the office during conferences. Thank you in advance, your feedback is very much appreciated!

### **Mark Your Calendars**

### March 6: NO SCHOOL/Staff Day

### March 11:

Regular School Conferences Scheduled 4-8 pm

### March 12: **NO SCHOOL**

Conferences Scheduled 12-8 pm

March 13: **NO SCHOOL** 

### Woodlands Inc. Staff

Executive Director/Principal State St. Campus Maureen Sullivan

Principal Bluemound Campus

Patty Rogers

**Dean of Students** 

Bluemound: Michael Pointer-Mace & Jeff Rauworth

State St.: Jay-Sun Bowman

Registrar/Manager of Student Services

Bluemound: Kelly McKenna State St.: Kim McKenna **Operations Manager** 

Bluemound: Rosalie Gazzana State St.: Ruth Biemann



## **Art: Bear News**

K4/K5 has been collaborating with students in 7/8 to create personable, paper-mache bears. Now that the bears are finished, the students have many stories to tell Ms. Schuknecht and Ms. Peterson about their creations.

#### Ms. Peterson:

"Which bear is ready for an adventure?"

#### Students:

"My bear was sad and gloomy. It had just been stung by a swarm of bees."

"My bear was checking to see if anyone would notice him jumping off the table."

"My bear was content with where he was."

"My bear was standing strong and proud."

"My bear was too sleepy to move."

#### Ms. Peterson:

"Which bear was looking for honey?"

### **Students:**

"My bear has had plenty of honey, he doesn't need more." "My bear is okay with no honey but if he found some, he would share it."

"My bear was thinking honey, honey, I want some honey!"

"My bear has a stomachache from too much honey."

